
 
Office of the President 

!
!

February 23, 2014 
 
Faculty, Staff, and Students 
Daemen College 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you are having an enjoyable and productive semester. I am writing with another 
update. 
 
On Saturday afternoon in front of a packed Lumsden Gymnasium, Daemen’s men’s 
basketball team secured the East Coast Conference Regular Season Championship with 
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His rags-to-riches story has been an inspiration to many, and I am sure he will share some 
of his story in his Commencement speech on May 17. 
 
I look forward to seeing you at Congressman Brian Higgins’ Distinguished Leaders 
Lecture on Monday, February 24 in the Wick Center (7 p.m.). If you plan to attend but 
have not yet registered, please do so by sending an email as soon as possible to 
presidentsoffice@daemen.edu 
 
I will continue to provide you with updates as appropriate. 
 
Cordially, 

 
Gary A. Olson 
President 


